
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CMA 2025 #62 

 IN CITY COUNCIL 

 March 24, 2025 

 

To the Honorable, the City Council: 

 

I am hereby requesting the appropriation of $289,000 from the Mitigation Revenue Stabilization Fund to 

the Public Investment Fund Community Development Extraordinary Expenditures account. These 

mitigation funds have been received from the sources below and will be used to maintain Bluebikes 

bikeshare equipment in a state of good repair. 

 

 

Source Amount 

Museum of Science $18,000.00 

One Memorial Drive $18,350.00 

Broadway & Main PB302 $24,300.00 

Broadway & Main PB303 $48,600.00 

Mass & Main $21,350.00 

399 Binney $18,350.00 

One Memorial Drive $18,350.00 

100 CambridgeSide Galleria $30,700.00 

Museum of Science $18,000.00 

Leighton & Glassworks $73,000.00 

Total: $289,000.00 

 

The Bluebikes system launched successfully in Cambridge in July 2012 and currently has more than 

6,000 Cambridge residents, employees, and students as members; there are a total of 30,000 members 

throughout all participating municipalities. Throughout the system, over 27 million trips have been taken 

since the system launched.  

 

 

 

 

 



These funds will contribute to the purchase, installation and maintenance of station equipment. This 

includes replacing some of the oldest stations that have been in place for almost 12 years, and bicycles 

that are no longer functioning well.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
Yi-An Huang 

City Manager 


